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Fall 2028 Newsletter

Golf Hours of Operation

September:
6:30 AM - 7:00 PM

October:
7:00 AM - 6:30 PM

November:
7:00 AM - 6:00 PM

Bar & Grill Hours

Fall Season:
11:00 AM - 7:00 PM
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- Golf Club

Fall Public Golf Rates

Fall Rates will begin Wednesday, September 27th,
2023. Please refer to the chart below for information
on prices for 9 & 18 Holes on both the weekdays &

weekends for the rest of the 2023 season.

Weekdays

9 Holes Walking: $24.00 9 Holes w/ Cart: $30.00

18 Holes Walking: $34.00 18 Holes w/ Cart: $40.00

Weekends

9 Holes Walking: $29.00 9 Holes w/ Cart: $35.00

18 Holes Walking: $39.00 18 Holes w/ Cart: $45.00

***Juniors & Seniors receive $3.00 off their round of golf.
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2024 Memberships

We have officially launched our Membership
Packages for the 2024 season! Edgebrook has
anything you could need in a golf membership at

very affordable prices!

SINGLE: $599 SINGLE: $1,100
COUPLES: $799 COUPLES: $1.600
CHILDREN 18 AND YOUNGER: $199|CHILDREN 18 AND YOUNGER: $399

RANGE ¥ :
8 HOLES: $10 .
MONDAY - FRIDAY . . e el
Dﬁ{i‘? F ADDITIONAL $199 FOR | MONDAY - SUNDAY
WEEKEND
e ON | 19% DISCOUNT ON FOOD,
DISCOUNTS G;‘{; ,?.L‘.:‘é’,.‘f"ﬂn?;"g* EVERAGES AND

For questions or more information please call 815-786-3058 or
email us at edgebrooksandwich@gmail.com
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2024 Memberships

Our Anniversary Membership is also back for the
2024 & 2025 seasons for only $89 per year!
This is a limited time offer so get in on this deal
while it is still available!

2 YEARS UNLIMITED GOLF

56TH YEAR ANNIVERSARY MEMBERSHIP SPECIAL

EDGEBROOK GOLF CLUB

UNLIMITED GOLF FOR ONLY

Membership is based on 2 years E?'i'fEdgebrgﬂq_fgl
with a $10 per year admin fee.
Valid Monday to Friday with a 7-day option.

2100 Suydam Rd.

Q Sandwich. IL 60548 m www.golf18dekalbcountyil.com

Please go to our site www.golfl8dekalbcountyil.com and enroll online to claim
your membership. If you wish to speak with one of our staff, please feel free to call
our Pro Shop at (815) 786-3058.

For questions or more information please call 815-786-3058 or
email us at edgebrooksandwich@gmail.com
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Bar & Grill Specials

Our Bar & Grill will be running specials for each of
our days of operation! See below for more details!

Tuesday: Burger of the Week

Come on in every Tuesday to try our Burger of the
Week! Comes in a basket with fries for only $9.99!

Wednesday: Wing Wednesdays

60¢ Chicken Wings all day with your choice of
any of our 5 sauces!

Thursday: Italian Beef Basket

Topped with Mozzarella Cheese & your choice of
green pepper, onion, mushroom, or giardiniera

with French Fries for only $11.99!
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Bar & Grill Specials

Friday: Fish Fry Fridays

Come on in to try our Fish & Chips basket for only
$13.99! Or try our Fish Tacos for the same price!

Saturday: Chicken Piccata

Tender chicken breast sautéed to perfection, served in a
zesty lemon and caper sauce, accompanied by a side of
buttery linguine pasta and garlic bread for only $12.99!

Sunday: Steak Dinner

A 10-ounce ribeye steak, grilled to your preferred
level of rarity, paired with a classic baked potato
loaded with your choice of toppings, a colorful
vegetable medley, and an optional side salad

for only $15.99!
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Fall Golf Events

October 21st: Halloween on the Green

Grab some friends and come on out for this 4-Man
Scramble! Only $385 per player with the option to wear a
costume for $5 off your round!

OCT. 21,2023 @11:00 AM
4-MAN SCRAMBLE - 18 HOLES
$35 PER PLAYER
$5 OFF FOR COMING IN COSTUME

To sign up either stop into the Pro Shop during
business hours, or call 815-786-3058




\QJE/E d geb rook

- Golf Club

Fall Golf Events

November 4th: Turkey Shoot

Our Turkey Shoot 4-Man Scramble is back for 2023! With
the layout of the Front 9 completely rearranged and a
chance to win some turkeys you cannot miss out! We'll

also be selling $2 Busch Light the entire day!

To sign up either stop into the Pro Shop during
business hours, or call 815-786-3058
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Fall Indoor Activities

Wednesdays: Adult Bingo

Starting Wednesday, October 4th we will be hosting

Adult Bingo with the chance to win fun and exciting

prizes! Bingo is free of charge so come on out for a
good time! It will run every Wednesday at 7 pm!

Fridays: Euchre Nights

We are challenging all Euchre buffs to a Euchre Night
starting Friday, October 6th at 6 PM! Seating is limited
so call or sign up at the pro shop to reserve your seat as
early as possible! Players will play as individuals so a
partner is not required. A $25 entry fee will be collected
at check-in October 6th beginning at 5 PM. Prizes will be
awarded by the highest total points for the tournament!

More nights to be added depending on turnout.

Saturdays: Poker Nights

Poker Nights will begin at Edgebrook on Saturday,
October 7th at 6:30 pm! Free chips are given at the
door with the option to buy food and drinks for more
chips! Visit the FPN-Illinois Facebook Forum for
more information!
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Plans for Winter

Golf Simulators

We are happy to announce that we will be installing two brand new
Golf Simulators here at Edgebrook to continue our operations through
the winter time! We will have one up and running Mid-October and
the second one up and running at the start of November!

Hourly bookings will be available online at edgebrookgolfclub.com
or feel free to call the Pro Shop at 815-786-3058

Bar & Grill

Along with the Golf Simulators, we will be keeping our Bar &

Grill open for anyone who wants to eat, drink, and have fun! We
will be running specials on food and drinks all winter so be on the
lookout for upcoming deals! Our hours will stay the same as our
current Bar & Grill hours!
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Note from Edgebrook

On behalf of all of us here at Edgebrook, we'd like to
thank you for another great summer down here at
the course! With a new change in Management we

wanted to do everything we could to get people more

involved down here at the course. We still have
improvements and adjustments to make, but we are
pleased with the direction we are heading and we

hope to have you all along for the ride. We are very

thankful for everyone who came on in for a round of

golf, came in for any events, or to just have a drink
and relax! We hope you'll check out everything we

have going on for the Fall & Winter seasons!

Sincerely,
Andrew Stone - General Manger/Superintendent

Pete Pavia - Assistant General Manager/Event Coordinator




	Fall 2023 Newsletter
	Page 1
	Page 2
	Page 3
	Page 4
	Page 5
	Page 6
	Page 7
	Page 8
	Page 9
	Page 10
	Page 11


